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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir or Madam:

I have to say to change the leavage to 10:1 is a really bad idea. As most of traders, I oppose it definitely.
I guess when your office makes a decision, you at least need to hear voice outside among traders,
especially in such recession.

best regards


